
Year 3 were lucky enough to have a workshop run by AWE. 

After an introduction to catapults and the resources 

available, we were able to use the resources provided by the 

team members of AWE to create our own catapults in teams. 

Once we had made our catapults, we were able to test them 

on the school playground.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


